From: erica

To: Sorell Council

Cc: thompsonjohn@gmail.com; Debbie Kirkman
Subject: Attention General Manager - Rezoning Carlton River
Date: Monday, 16 August 2021 9:15:28 AM

To: sorell.council@sorell.tas.gov.au
Cc: thompsonjohng@gmail.com

Subject: Representation on the Sorell Draft Local Provisions Schedule - E.
Giardullo and D. Kirkman

Attention: The General Manager - Sorell Council

| am one of the owners of Lot 15 Drovers Rise, Carlton River (PID 3400042, Title
Ref 169762/15). In the currently exhibited Sorell Draft Local Provisions Schedule
our property as well as the other 11 properties containing the Carlton River
Reserve have been rezoned as Rural.

The 323 ha Carlton River private reserve has been identified by both the State and
Commonwealth for protection and conservation of the biodiversity it contains and
the Tasmanian Planning Commission Guideline No 1 indicates that it should be
rezoned to Landscape Conservation.

In its representation Conservation Landholders Tasmania has presented a
detailed case for rezoning the 323 ha reserved parts of the Carlton River
properties including ours. We support their case and we agree to the reserved part
of our property being rezoned to Landscape Conservation.

Could you please acknowledge receipt of my representation?

Regards

Eric Giardullo

A: 394 Arthur Highway,
Sorell Tasmania 7172
M: 0424 854 140
ericg@live.com.au
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